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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Red Area have thoroughly enjoyed this term’s enquiry ‘What did Brunel do for Great 
Britain?’.  Every class has impressed us with their curiosity and how much they’ve learnt 
about Brunel’s life and significant work.  We’d like the children to have a chance to share 

their learning with you on Wednesday 27th March – 2:30-3:00pm.  
 
We will set up an exhibition of the children’s learning in the hall and your child will be able 
to share their learning with you.  This will include seeing and testing their bridge models, 
watching our Brunel presentations and looking at our learning in books and photos.   
 
You do not need to book to attend, simply arrive any time from 2:30, collect your child 
from their classroom and head to the hall.  Do not worry if you’re unable to attend – All 
children will be included in the exhibition and we’ll take lots of photos to share with you via 
Facebook.   
 
The event will finish at 3pm and we kindly ask that you leave promptly to allow the 
children to prepare for the end of the day.  You’ll then be able to collect your child from the 
playground at 3:15pm as normal.   
 
We hope to see you next Wednesday.  Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have 
any further questions.  
 
Many thanks,  
Red Area Team.  
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